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Responses will be posted on the project’s “Bid Inquiry Log”, which will be updated twice 

daily, at noon and 6:00 PM. The Bid Inquiry log will display all questions and answers to 

the questions that have accumulated by the posting time. Questions too late to be answered 

as of that posting will remain unanswered. The questions and answers posted on the Bid 

Inquiry Log at that time will be considered part of the contract and ranked as an 

Addendum with respect to order of precedence under Section 1-04.2 of the Standard 

Specification.  
 

Project CRP #: 300322 (PRJ0000580) 

Title: NE 179th Street at NE 29th Avenue 

Engineer In Charge: Michael Tracy 

  

Date: May 9, 2025 

Question #1: With the size and complexity of this project we would like to 

request a 2 week bid extension. Currently the bid date falls after a 

holiday weekend. 

Reference:  

Answer: Clark County will consider extending the bid opening by 1 week to 

June 3, 2025 in an upcoming addendum.  

  

  

Date: May 13, 2025 

Question #2: Is there going to be an asphalt cost price adjustment? 

Reference:  

Answer: See forthcoming addendum.  

  

  

Date: May 14, 2025 

Question #3: Is it possible to get either a vectorized PDF copy of the plans or 

CAD files? 

Reference:  

Answer: Per 1-02.2 of the Special Provisions, CAD files are not available.  

  

  

Date: May 14, 2025 

Question #4: Is a CAD file available to utilize for takeoff of excavation 

quantities? 

Reference:  

Answer: Per 1-02.2 of the Special Provisions, CAD files are not available. 

  

  

Date: May 15, 2025 



Question #5: Can you provide CAD files or higher quality PDF files? The 

rastarized PDFs from BXWA are difficult to perform takeoffs on. 

Reference:  

Answer: Per 1-02.2 of the Special Provisions, CAD files are not available. 

  
 


